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KENNETH R. SHEA
Registered Profession'al Engineer RFD No. 3 Old Bangor Road Registered Land Surveyor

Civil, Soils, Structural, Engineering E!Isworth, Maine 04605 Engineering and Land Surveys

Telephone 667-9641 ,

'

April 8, 1984 4/j,,
Mr. Richard Ladun h
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission [>
Re'gion 1

631 Park Avenue

King of Prussia, Pa.19406

Dear Mr. Ladun:

- I have been requested by Dr. Glenn to furnish you with

the fo,11owing additional information relative to my applic-
ation for renewal of my material license. The mail control

number assigned my application is 16780.

The Troxler 3411B gauge is owned and used only by myself.

The gauge is at various construction sites in eastern Maine.

When not in use it is stored in my office - home which is:

R. F. D. No. 5

Old Bangor Road

Ellsworth, Maine 04605

The gauge is kept in a storage area of the basement that

is covered with a 4 inch thick concrete ceiling.

In regards to providing written instructions to users in-

forming them not to remove or dismantle the source, I am the

only employee and user of the gauge. I fully understand that

the gauge must be returned to Troxler for any maintenance.

Hopefully this will provide you with the information

needed-to process my application.

Sincerely y -
~
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